
“This work has given me a way for me to know myself as I truly am.  What greater gift 

could there be?  May my offering help to support you in your work.  I wish it could be more.”

~ Anonymous Donor

Dear Friend,

Like any other non-profit in America, the Ridhwan Foundation depends on charitable financial 
giving for a portion of our annual budget. Tuition, fees, and dues do not cover all the costs of all 
we do to support the teaching in the world.  Currently close to 25% of our costs are covered by 
student donations.

Looking ahead to 2025, we are inspired by the possibilities that lie before us. As we continue to 
evolve, with your help we can ensure that these precious teachings are accessible to all who 
seek them, regardless of financial means.

Your year-end gift will help us to:

• Maintain affordable tuition and teaching fees making the transformative Diamond
Approach teachings accessible to a wider audience.

• Ensure the long-term sustainability of the School as we prepare for the eventual reality
of a spiritual path and school that will continue beyond its founders.

• Key IT infrastructure upgrades to enhance the user experience by integrating the student
portal with Diamond Approach Online (DAO), offering more streamlined and intuitive
navigation with a single login.

“Something I realized when I first started to contribute was, I thought my contribution was 

too small.  But I decided to do it anyway and make it recurring.  What that means is that 

after many years, my contribution has actually become a meaningful amount.  So, for 

those who might be hesitant, a small donation frequently really does add up over time.”

~ Donna Fowler, IRG, California



Each contribution, whether large or small, plays a critical role in helping us continue this essential 
work. Your generosity helps others access the teachings that allow them to move beyond the 
limitations of the ego and realize their true nature.

To make a gift, you can:

•	 Mail your donation using the enclosed return envelope.

•	 Donate online at https://www.diamondapproach.org/donate 

•	 Explore other ways to contribute at  
https://www.diamondapproach.org/donation/ways-to-contribute

As we conclude this year and continue to prepare for the future of our School, we hope you’ll 
consider making a year-end contribution to support the ongoing work of the school and 
availability/accessibility of the teaching. Together, we can help more people embark on their 
journey toward realizing the depth, richness, and truth of who they are.

With profound gratitude for your support and dedication to the path, we wish you a peaceful and 
blessed holiday season.

With deep appreciation,

The Friends of Ridhwan Board: Vaishali Chadha, Laurie Chestnut, Claus Friedrich Haalck, Rob 
Gussenhoven, Michael Ohr, Seth Schapiro, Alexander Verdegaal and Richard Wallstein

Friends of Ridhwan is a nonprofit initiated and led by students, designated by the Obsidian Synod to raise funds 
to support the School and the Ridhwan Foundation. 

Friends of Ridhwan is a tax-exempt organization as described in Section 501(c)(3) of the United States Internal 
Revenue Code. Donations to Friends of Ridhwan are tax deductible to the extent allowed by law, and no goods or 
services have been or will be exchanged in consideration of this gift. Our tax ID number 47-3365579.
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